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Ryan	works	with	governments,	companies	and	organizations	around	the	world	to	
develop	and	implement	strategies,	policies	and	operational	partnerships	that	prevent	
successful	cyberattacks.	He	oversees	the	company’s	involvement	in	public-private	
cybersecurity	exercises,	and	is	responsible	for	expanding	cyberthreat	information	
sharing	relationships	with	various	government	organizations.		Additionally,	Ryan	leads	
the	company’s	global	public	policy	efforts	and	oversees	government	affairs	around	
the	world.	
	
Prior	to	joining	Palo	Alto	Networks,	Ryan	spent	nearly	15	years	in	government,	and	
with	technology	and	defense	companies.		Most	recently,	Ryan	served	as	a	
cybersecurity	official	on	the	U.S.	National	Security	Council	staff	at	the	White	House,	
and	more	than	a	decade	in	various	positions	across	the	Department	of	Homeland	
Security	during	both	Republican	and	Democratic	administrations.	
	
Ryan	is	a	member	of	the	Council	on	Foreign	Relations	and	the	World	Economic	
Forum’s	expert	network	supporting	the	growth	of	a	secure	and	reliable	Industrial	
Internet	of	Things	(IIoT).		In	2016,	he	also	served	on	the	CSIS	Cyber	Policy	Task	Force	
to	develop	recommendations	for	the	incoming	U.S.	administration,	and	on	the	U.S.-
Australia	Diplomatic	Track	1.5	Cyber	Dialogue.		Ryan	is	an	elected	member	of	the	
executive	committee	of	the	U.S.	Information	Technology	Sector	Coordinating	Council.			
He	is	also	a	recipient	of	the	National	Security	Council’s	“Outstanding	Service	Award,”	
and	the	2017	Federal	Computer	Week	“Fed	100”	award.	Ryan	is	a	graduate	of	
Georgetown	University.				
	
		




